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Dear Parents and Guardians,

At Birches First School, we are committed not only to the education of our children but also to
fostering a sense of community and compassion. In the spirit of giving and sharing, our School
Council are thrilled to announce a new project that will allow our children to make a

meaningful contribution to those in need.

We are organising a toy donation drive, and we are inviting all children and their families to
participate. This is an excellent opportunity to teach our children the values of generosity and

kindness while also placing our school at the heart of community support.

We kindly ask that you consider going through your children’s toys at home and selecting any

- that are in good condition or of high quality but no longer played with. These toys can bring

- great joy to other children and families who might not have easy access to them. Your generosity
will support local charity shops, which play a vital role in helping those in our community who

are less fortunate.

Please send the unwanted toys with your child to school beginning Tuesday 5™ November until
Friday 22" November. We will have collection points set up in each classroom where the toys
can be placed. Our School Council will then take these toys to local charity shops on behalf of

Birches First School and their families.

Thank you in advance for your generous contributions. Your support in this project is greatly
appreciated and will undoubtedly make a significant difference at Christmas for some children in
need. We believe that, together, we can inspire a culture of empathy and community service in
our children. )

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in this initiative.

Thank you from the School Council. RQ(\ I \ﬁ\j




